
CLEVELAND FIRE AUTHORITY 

  
COMPLETION OF AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS 

  
  
Notice is hereby given that the Audit of the Fire Authority’s Accounts for the 
year ending 31st March, 2019 has been concluded. 
  
Any Local Government Elector for the Boroughs of Hartlepool, Stockton, 
Middlesbrough and Redcar and Cleveland are entitled to inspect and make 
copies of the Statement of Accounts and the Auditor’s Report thereon at the 
Civic Centre, Victoria Road, Hartlepool on weekdays between the hours of 9:00 
a.m. and 12:00 Noon and 2:00 p.m. and 4:30 p.m. and further may require 
copies thereof on payment of a reasonable fee. The Statement of Accounts is 
available on the following link: Financial Report 2018-19  
  
Dated this 31st July 2019 
  
Mr C Little, Treasurer of Cleveland Fire Authority, c/o Hartlepool Borough 
Council, Civic Centre, Victoria Road, Hartlepool, TS24 8AY. 
  
 

https://www.clevelandfire.gov.uk/about/fire-authority/documents-publications/financial-reports/

